
  SPECIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 
 _________________________________________________________________________________________  

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS      BUILDING STRONG® 
LOS ANGELES DISTRICT 

 
 

    
 

                    Notice of Workshop  
 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Los Angeles District, Regulatory Division, (Corps) is hosting a 
workshop to discuss the new 401 Water Quality Certification Procedures and the 2021 Nationwide 
Permits, specific to Regulatory requirements in California.  Two identical workshops will be held.  The 
workshops will be held on Monday, May 24, 2021 and Thursday May 27, 2021.  The workshops will 
be entirely virtual.  The events will run from approximately 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM.  If you plan to attend, 
please RSVP to splregcbad@usace.army.mil 
 

A conference line will be available for those unable to attend in person.  Please RSVP and a copy 
of the presentation, as well as call-in information, will be e-mailed to you. 
 

For additional information please contact Michael LaDouceur of my staff via e-mail at 
michael.a.ladouceur@usace.army.mil. This public notice is issued by the South Coast Branch Chief, 
Los Angeles District. 
 
 

Regulatory Program Goals: 
• To provide strong protection of the nation's aquatic environment, including wetlands. 
• To ensure the Corps provides the regulated public with fair and reasonable decisions.  
• To enhance the efficiency of the Corps’ administration of its regulatory program. 

 
 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
LOS ANGELES DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

915 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 930 
Los Angeles, California 90017 

WWW.SPL.USACE.ARMY.MIL/MISSIONS/REGULATORY 
 

mailto:splregcbad@usace.army.mil
http://www.spl.usace.army.mil/MISSIONS/REGULATORY

